
 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 
 
Through this letter we would like to say a few words about the vision, the ministry and person of Darin 
and Carolina Tobert.  
 
About their vision, we must say that developing a non-denominational school of ministry will certainly be a 
great resource for the continued growth of the church in Uruguay.  Unfortunately, there is a void for such 
ministries [like the Torberts’] in our country. Therefore, we sincerely believe that this project, which is 
rising in the heart of the Lord on behalf of our entire nation, will provide edification for the church in 
Uruguay and, as a further blessing, it will be the establishment of a program to educate missionaries. 
 
About the Ministry of Darin and Carolina, our brother and sister in Christ, we have seen up close how they 
minister to others when we worked side by side in the school they created here last July. Working with 
them, confirmed their capacity to minister by seeing the impact they had on the lives of those who were 
under their guidance during that period. Therefore, we believe that with all the gifts God has given them, 
their talents will be a blessing to ministers in Uruguay.  
 
Finally, with regard to their personal characteristics, we also tested to their sensitivity, willingness to serve 
and love. It is these elements that certainly support and sustain the divine calling that they are determined 
to perform.  
 
In conclusion, we agree with their views and the process with which Darin and Carolina are undertaking 
through their high expectations of making this project a reality.  We support them with all our hearts and 
willingness until this project reaches its completion. Therefore, we pray and believe that God will open the 
doors for them providing the necessary resources.  

With love. 
Diego Rivera.  
Pastor of House of God Ministries.  
www.ministerioscasadedios.com 
 

 
 


